
 

CITY OF MISSISSAUGA – NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

INFORMATION CENTRE  
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study: 

Malton Flood Mitigation Study – Etude Drive to Justine Drive 

What? 

• The City of Mississauga is undertaking a Schedule B Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class 
EA) Study to develop a flood mitigation plan for the general area  between Etude Drive and Justine Drive in 
the Malton community. 

 

Why? 

• The purpose of the project is to mitigate urban flooding risks to people, property and infrastructure for the 
Etude Drive to Justine Drive area (see above map).  

How? 

• The Study will characterize and model the existing conditions of the area to propose mitigation measures 
and identify potential impacts.   

• The Class EA process will involve identifying and evaluating various alternative solutions to help mitigate 
flooding, including the preferred solution. 

• A Project File documenting the Class EA process will be available for public review at the end of the study. 

Public Consultation 

• The City would like anyone with an interest in the Study to have an opportunity to provide input and help 
inform the decision-making process. 

• An online Public Information Centre (PIC) will be posted to the City’s webpage starting June 16, 2023 to 
present the findings of the Class EA study. The PIC will be a narrated presentation that will review the 
study’s purpose, work completed to date and present the alternatives, including the preliminary preferred 
solution.  

• The PIC will also summarize the feedback received from residents, how impacts are being addressed, next 
steps and how to stay engaged. Feedback is encouraged and comments are requested by July 19, 2023. 

• The PIC materials will be available on the project website: www.mississauga.ca/malton-flood-mitigation 

• If you have comments or questions, require further information or would like to be added to the study mailing 
list to receive future notifications, please contact: 

Anthony DiGiandomenico P.Eng. 
Project Manager  
City of Mississauga  
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, ON L5B 3C1  
(905) 615-3200, ext. 3491 
anthony.digiandomenico@mississauga.ca 

Derek Gray, P.Eng., A.A.E 
Consultant Project Manager 
AECOM Canada Ltd. 
5080 Commerce Blvd 
Mississauga, ON L4W 4P2 
derek.gray@aecom.com 

 

This notice signals the Notice of Public Information Centre for this Class EA, a study which will define the problem, identify/evaluate 
alternative solutions, and determine a preferred design in consultation with regulatory agencies and the public. The study is being 
undertaken in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule ‘B’ projects, as outlined in the “Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment” document (October 2000, amended in 2015), which is approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 

Personal information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act and will be used in the assessment process. With 
exception of personal information, all comments shall become part of the public records. Questions about this collection should be directed 
to the Project Manager listed above. 

This notice first issued on June 14, 2023. 
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